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November 3, 2020 

This response was sent via email to: pgessing@riograndefoundation.org  
 
Paul J. Gessing, President 
Rio Grande Foundation 
400 Gold Avenue SW, Suite 909  
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87102 
505-264-6090 
 

IPRA  #20-217 
 

Dear Mr. Gessing: 
 

Your request to inspect public records was received by me as the IPRA Records Custodian of the New Mexico 
Public Education Department (NMPED) on November 2, 2020. Your request to inspect public records sought in 
pertinent part: 
 

I am submitting this request under the Inspection of Public Records Act (IPRA). Pursuant to Section 14-2-1 NMSA 
1978, I would like to inspect and copy the following records. I am requesting electronic copies. 
2020 New Mexico public schools enrollment number after 40 days. 
2019 New Mexico public schools enrollment number after 40 days. 

 
The 2019 New Mexico public schools enrollment numbers can be found at: 
https://webnew.ped.state.nm.us/bureaus/information-technology/stars/ 
 
The 2020 enrollment numbers are not available at this time.  We anticipate that they will be finalized the 
beginning of December.  Because there are no responsive documents, I am closing this IPRA with this letter.  
Please send another IPRA request for this information after December 15, 2020. 
 

Sincerely, 

Beverly Friedman 
Beverly Friedman 
IPRA Custodian of Record 
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